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Dear Parents, 

I hope you have all had a lovely break! 

Welcome back to what is going to be a very busy and exciting half term! Our topic will be ‘Dragons: 
Fact or Fiction?’ 

In our English lessons we will be looking examples of legends including St George and the Dragon  
and writing our own legends. We will also look at newspapers and instruction texts as well as writing 
our own fantasy stories. 

In computing we will be learning more about E-safety and making our own animations. 

In PE we will be focusing on athletics, rounders and cricket. 

In French we will be learning a story called  

In Art and DT the we will researching, designing and making our own dragon masks.  

We will be continuing with guitar on Tuesdays, preparing for our concert at Ashlar House on 19th 
June. 

Homework will be set on Fridays, to be returned no later than the following Thursday. Spellings will 
also be set and tested each Friday. 

All children are expected to bring their reading books and reading records to school every day 
please, and should be reading at home to an adult or older sibling regularly. Reading records should 
be filled in and when the children read independently, or with an adult/older sibling, as this helps to 
monitor the weekly reading habits of the children.  

We will continue to have P.E on Monday afternoons and Tuesday morning. Please ensure your child 
has their complete P.E kit in school on these days. 

If you would like me to continue to provide your child with a mid-morning snack then a donation of 
£2 to cover this cost would be greatly appreciated. However if you would rather to provide your 
child with a healthy snack then please continue to do so. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss Kiddy 

 



 


